State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

Susana Martinez Governor

David Martin Cabinet Secretary David R. Catanach, Division Director Oil Conservation Division



Brett F. Woods, Ph.D. Deputy Cabinet Secretary

December 28, 2015

Certified Mail Receipt#: 7013 1090 0001 7318 4012

Norman L. and Loretta E. Gilbreth PO Box 208 Aztec, NM 87410

Dear Mr. Gilbreth:

Our District requires operators perform bradenhead tests on all wells every three years. We have divided our district into three (3) areas. Around the end of January or first of February a letter is sent to each operator indicating area to be tested. A - B - or - C with a description by Section Township and Range required for that year. Forms are to be submitted within 30 days of testing and the testing is to be completed by November 1 of that year.

A wellbore schematic is required to be submitted on all active wells without a bradenhead explaining reason for lack of bradenhead.

After reviewing the well files it was found that bradenhead test forms have not been received from your company(s) in several years.

Please contact this office within 30 days to schedule a testing time for all active Norman L. and Loretta E. Gilbreth and Norman L. Gilbreth wells.

The tests will need to be witnessed by one of our inspectors.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 505-334-6178, ext. 123.

Sincerely,

Monica Kuehling

Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector

District III, Aztec

Cc: Operator file